
From: Beverly Jitosho
To: gwi@sanleandro.org
Subject: Project on 200 MacAuthur Blvd.
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2017 5:48:46 PM

Dear Sir,
Thanks for your e-mail about your building and planning on Mac Arthur Blvd. Durant Ave
Oakland,CA. I live across the street on the Oakland side, if approved you will be my neighbor.
I will be unable to attend the meeting, but I am very concern about the parking. As you know
there is an Senior Citizen Housing across the street on the Oakland side. The Senior Citizen
Apartment doesn't have enough parking for the 30 tenants, therefore they are parking any
and everywhere... 
I am  having problems getting in and out of my own driveway, with too many cars on the
street (durant ave. 2605) Please note on the corner illegal parking/ on the clearly marked
RED CURVE..
Can the City of San Leandro think about remarking and new Parking Signs to enforce the flow
of traffic.
I look forward in hearing from you are the City of San Leandro...
Sincerely,
Beverly Jitosho
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